
Minutes of the meeting of the Board of the 

Tadeusz Tomaszewski Foundation for the Development of Polish Psychology 

held on October 21, 2017 

 

1. The meeting of the foundation’s Board was attended by: Prof. Idalia Kurcz, Prof. Piotr 

Oleś, Prof. Barbara Bokus and, via telephone, Prof. Wiesław Łukaszewski. 

 

 

2. The foundation’s Board reviewed information about the foundation’s account. 

Unfortunately in 2017 (as previously), no money was transferred to the foundation’s 

account. The cost of having the foundation’s account at Bank Millennium is PLN 300 

per year (PLN 25.00 per month).  

 

 

3. The foundation’s Board noted with satisfaction the publication of a series of papers 

from the psychology conference HUMANS in SITUATIONS (Nov. 26-27, 2015) in 

Czasopismo Psychologiczne – Psychological Journal, 2017, vol. 23, No. 1. The 

introduction to the section with the conference texts can be found in Appendix 1. 

 

On behalf of the Board 

Barbara Bokus 

 


